
   
 

 

 

 
  

 

 

SCHEDULED POWER OUTAGE 
WHAT: Scheduled date of Outage: Monday August 07,2023  
 
WHY: Pacific Power and lights are replacing and upgrading power poles and transformers 
 
WHO: ENTIRE AGENCY AREA WILL BE SUBJECT TO INTERMITTED POWER LOSS 
THROUGHOUT THE DAY 
 
TIME FRAME: 8:00 AM TO 4:00 PM  
 
WHAT YOU NEED TO DO:  
 
The only thing to remember is that the power will be going off and on throughout the day on 
Monday August 07,2023.  
 
Please remember to help preserve you contents in the freezer and refrigerator is by limiting access 
and limiting time the doors are open for prolonged time. 
 
Your water heaters should be turned off at the breaker panel to avoid damage to the unit when full 
power is restored after 4:00 pm.  
 
PLEASE CHECK ON ELDERS’ AND RELATIVES FOR THEIR NEEDS DURING THIS OUTAGE, 
WEATHER IS UNPREDICTABLE AND SOME REQUIRED ADDITIONAL MEDICAL 
ASSISTANCE THAT REQUIRES ELECTICITY. 
 
 
If further information is needed please call Pacific Power and lights at 1-888-221-7070. 


